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Benjamin Pierce
Pelion Middle School

Not only does Mr. Pierce bring his gifts and talents to the students at Pelion
Middle School, he also shares them with the beloved drum corps fans. This
summer, he performed with the Bluecoats “60th Anniversary” Alumni corps
and entertained audiences worldwide. Congratulations on a spectacular
performance!

Taylor Fowler
Eau Claire High School

In his sixth year of teaching, Mr. Fowler serves as the Fine Arts Department
chair and induction teacher mentor at Eau Claire High School. The band has
grown to 90 members, and he has launched an extracurricular percussion
ensemble. Mr. Fowler takes pride in sporting the traditional green blazer at
performances. As one of their band chants exclaims, “So proud, so proud, so
proud to be a Shamrock. It feels so good!”

We are looking to TECognize outstartiing South Carolina band educators and want your input.

If you would like to nominate a SC Band Director to be recognized in a future SCBOA Directors Spotlight, please email Adam Scheuch at
ascheuch@bandlink.org. Include the director's name, school, a pic, and all the exciting things they have done for us to celebrate.




